
MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON 
DETENTION REFORM INITIATIVE 

 

Juvenile Justice Council (JJC) 
September 21, 2009 (Monday) 

12:00 pm – 1:30 pm 
  Juvenile Justice Complex - large conference room 

1401 NE 68th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97213 

 

MEETING MINUTES   
           Council Members: 

Kathy Brennan Lisa Fithian-Barrett Linda Hughes Julie McFarlane Carla Piluso Bob Robison  Heather Updike Ed Hamann 

Loren Calkins Joanne Fuller Rick Jensen Keith Meisenheimer Lolenzo Poe Diane Stuart Nan Waller Thuy Vanderlinde  

Tom Cleary Carolyn Graf Dave Knofler Thach Nguyen Charlene Rhyne Susan Svetkey Michael Ware Joan Williams 

Keith Bickford  Rob Halverson David Koch Louise Palmer Tom Ryan Scott Taylor Carol Wessinger Betty Wagner 

Tina Edge Debbie Hansen Paula Kurshner Donna Henderson  Hillary Demary Katherine Tennyson Sara Westbrook Jason Ziedenberg 

William H. Feyerherm Carol Herzog Michael Loy Christine Pedersen Brett Smith Rod Underhill Merri Wyatt  

 

 

AGENDA TOPIC / 
PRESENTER 

NOTES CONTACT INFORMATION 

Youth Who Received 

Informal Supervision in 
2006  

 

Liang Wu 
Multco Senior Research 

& Evaluation Analyst 
 

Handout attached to 

cover email 
 

Liang gave a power point presentation on Youth who received Informal Supervision in 2006.  

This presentation is the second in a series of 3 that will be presented.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

If you have questions or need more 

information, contact: 
 

 

Liang Wu 
Research and Evaluation  

Department of Community Justice 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd 

Portland, OR 97213 

(503) 988-4126 
 Fax (503) 988-5791 

Liang.Wu@co.multnomah.or.us 
 

 
 

New Juvenile Services 

 
 

Dave Koch introduced Craig Bachman, the new Custody Services Manager.  Craig will be 

 

 



  

AGENDA TOPIC / 

PRESENTER 
NOTES CONTACT INFORMATION 

Division Custody 
Services Manager Craig 

Bachman 
 

Dave Koch, Juvenile 

Services Division 
Manager 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

taking Kathy Brennan’s place.  Kathy Brennan is retiring September 30th. 
 

Dave reminded everyone that Kathy Brennan’s Farewell Party is Friday, Sept. 25th from 3:00 
– 4:30 in the lg. conf. room. 

 

Craig gave a brief update on the electronic monitoring program presently being run by VOA 
Because of changes in the County budget Volunteers of America will not be renewing their 

contract and it will end on October 6th.   
The Electronic Monitoring Program will continue under the 

Juvenile Services Division. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Open Discussion 
 

 
 

 

Handout attached 

The meeting adjourned at 1:05 
 

If you have general questions about this  
council contact: 

 
Judge Waller 

Family Court Judge 

1021 SW 4th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97204-1123 

Interoffice 101/362  
(503) 988-3038 

(503) 988-3425 fax 

nan.waller@ojd.state.or.us 
http://www.ojd.state.or.us/mul/index.htm 

 
 

 

Facilitator: Dave Koch   Note-taker: Lori Arnett 
 



  

Next meeting … 

October 19, 2009 (Monday) 
12:00noon - 1:30pm 

Juvenile Justice Complex - Large conference room 
1401 NE 68th Avenue   Portland, OR 97213 

 

 



 
 
 

 


